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Cllr Tim Oliver OBE, Council Leader 
Surrey County Council 
Sent by Email            16 January 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Cllr Oliver  
 
Metrobus, Fastway 100 Bus Service Provision at Westvale Park Development, Horley 
 
Thank you for your email of 30 October in response to our letter concerning the above bus service. 
 
We understand from Dadswell Construction, who are acting on behalf of the Consortium, that the scope of remedial 
works to Hoadley Road has increased following the latest inspection with Surrey Highways.  We are unclear why 
these works were not identified in the initial inspection and now this will cause further delays to the road adoption 
and subsequently the extension of the bus route is likely to be much later than March 2025. 
 
The local residents affected are anxious for the bus route to be extended as soon as possible to provide a full service 
to the development. 
 
We hope that our letter will be given due consideration and we look forward to receiving your response.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Joan Walsh 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
cc: 
Chris Coghlan MP  
Cllr Matt Furniss – SCC Cabinet Member for Highways 
Cllr Andy Lynch - Surrey County Council  
Cllr Richard Biggs - R&B Borough Council Leader 
Keith Barlow - Westvale Park RA 
Claire Minter – Westvale Park RA 
Head of Place Delivery – R&B Borough Council 
 


